109016 & 109020: Evaluator & Implementer RFOs for Port District Specialized Energy Efficiency Pilot Program

Introduction
[bookmark: _GoBack]In response to AB 628, on September 13, 2017 SDG&E jointly with the Port District filed an Application (A.) 17-09-005 proposing an Energy Management Plan (EMP). One of the primary components of the application was a request for funding for a specialized Energy Efficiency (EE) pilot. This request was granted by the CPUC via the approval of SDG&E’s Tier 1 Advice Letter 3527-E with an effective date of May 11, 2020. 
As part of this decision SDG&E will be releasing two RFOs for both an Evaluator and Implementer for the Port District Specialized Energy Efficiency Pilot (PDSEEP).  The solicitation schedule for this pilot program will begin November 2, 2020. 
SDG&E experience has demonstrated that there are meaningful savings opportunities that do not qualify for SDG&E’s current EE programs. SDG&E has requested that these non-EE qualified measures be treated as specialized measures under this Offer. These specialized EE measures are EE equipment that are non-permanently installed, portable equipment used aboard ships for repair (e.g. welding equipment, air compressors, lighting and ventilation). Because these EE measures are not permanently installed, they do not qualify under the current standard EE programs. However, these EE measures use electricity from the grid and offer EE savings potential that are not explored or accounted for in the EE potential and goals studies.

Purpose and Objectives
The Pilot will provide access to Energy Efficiency (EE) savings from temporary and portable equipment used at the San Diego Unified Port District (District). 

The Pilot will also measure and evaluate these specialized Energy Efficiency measures used by the District and its tenants. 

PowerAdvocate Registration
SDG&E will manage this event through Power Advocate’s sourcing platform.  Interested bidders will need to register in Power Advocate to access all future communications and, upon its release, the RFA for Residential Single-Family program.
 
All Bidders are required to register in Power Advocate to access the RFA documents, submit questions, and submit a Residential Single-Family Program Abstract. Bidders can register in Power Advocate using the following URL:
(https://www.poweradvocate.com). Apply to the event through the “Opportunities” portal, search for the SDG&E event, click the key to request access to the event.
Are you registering for a specific Event:* click the ‘Yes’ button
Who referred you to this Event:* PEPMA Announcement
Name of that individual’s company:* San Diego Gas & Electric Company
Name or description of the Events: 
109016: Evaluator RFO for Port District Specialized Energy Efficiency Pilot Program
109020: Implementer RFOs for Port District Specialized Energy Efficiency Pilot Program

Click “Continue”
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